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IN BRIEF (read more below)… 

         STCC invites all students to “Presenting like a Pro: Poster and Oral Presentation Strategies” 

         Second half course, LAIS 150: Foundations of Integrative Thought, now available for registration! 

         Are you keeping up with UNM Bio?  Read the BioBlog today! 

         STEM Meetings, Scholarship, Grants, and Job Opportunities 

STCC invites all students to “Presenting like a Pro: Poster and Oral 
Presentation Strategies” 

 

 

Do you have an idea for a research project? Do you want to get the word out about your work? Have you thought 
about presenting at a research conference? This one hour session from 12-12:50 PM will teach you how to transform 
the story in your data into a research poster or oral presentation worthy of a national conference presentation. 

Students will strengthen the following skills during this workshop: 

         Oral Communication 

         Communicating Research & Assessment  



This course does not require registration. To participate, simply arrive at EDUC 212 a few minutes before 12 PM. 

See attached flier “STEMCollabWorkshop” for more information or click 
here: http://stemsummer.unm.edu/courselist/register/28 

Second half course, LAIS 150: Foundations of Integrative Thought, 
now available for registration! 

This course examines the purpose of integrative studies. Students will be introduced to different 
models of integration, and taught how to use those models to approach complex problems, intellectual 
questions, and challenging issues in society. 

Students can register up until October 16th!  See the attached flier “LAIS 150” more information. 

Are you keeping up with UNM Bio?  Read the BioBlog today! 

The UNM BioBlog discusses life in the field, the lab, and the classroom – all from students like 
you!  Read it today by clicking here: http://unm-bioblog.blogspot.com/ 

STEM Meetings, Scholarships, Grants, and Job Opportunities 

 UNM’s Happiness and Positive Psychology (HAPPI) group is having a meeting Wednesday, October 14th at 
6:30 PM in Logan 125 

 UNM’s Women’s Resource Center Sabrina Single Mothers Scholarship is now accepting applications.  See the 
attached fliers labeled “Sabrina” for information and an application. 

 Sepela Field Programs, which offer hands-on experience in ecology, photography, primatology, or veterinary 
medicine, is now accepting applications. For more information, and to apply, click 
here: http://www.sepela.org/ 

 The American Water Works Association has many available scholarships for students that qualify. See the list 
here: http://www.awwa.org/membership/get-involved/student-center/awwa-scholarships.aspx 

 The GREEN (Global Renewable Energy Education Network) is now accepting applications.  For more 
information, and to apply, click here: http://thegreenprogram.com/apply/ 

 The Gates Millennium Scholars program is now accepting applications.  For eligibility requirements and to 
apply, click here: https://www.gmsp.org/ 

Have a great week, everyone! 

 

If your department or student organization has a program, event or opportunity you would like us to include in an 
upcoming bulletin, please email a description to timschroeder@unm.edu.  

IMPORTANT RESOURCES AND LINKS 

“STEM in the News” on Twitter 

Upcoming free STEM summer events 
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Undergraduate research opportunities at UNM 

The STEM Collaborative on Facebook 

  

To be added to this listserve and stay up to date with upcoming events, go to UNM listserv management (click here) 
and type “UNM_STEM-L” under “list name.”  You may leave this list at any time by sending an email 
to LISTSERV@unm.edu with “UNSUBSCRIBE UNM_STEM-L” in the message (not the subject line). 

The UNM STEM Collaborative Center partners with many student and academic programs on campus.  Click here to see 
a list of our partners.  The STEM Collaborative Center is funded through a U.S. Department of Education Title V grant 
through 2019 (total anticipated funding $2.6 million).  To learn more about the Collaborative, contact Tim Schroeder, 
Director at 505-277-1761 or timschroeder@unm.edu.  
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